
 

 

Our ref: TPH/NSH 
Date:  20th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
At Pudsey Grammar School we aim to offer an extensive programme of extra-curricular activities to 
encourage our students to either try something new or develop a particular hobby or interest. A range of 
enrichment opportunities are known to support your child’s wellbeing as well as their engagement with 
their academic journey through the key stages. 
 
This club offers students the chance to join with likeminded people to participate, learn and develop skills 
revolving around strategic games, including but not limited to: building/painting/playing with table top 
miniatures (Warhammer), tradable card games (Magic: The Gathering), social deductive games (Mafia, 
Werewolf), board games, etc. All materials are provided so there is no cost to the student. 
 
This is the largest club in the school with a long and proud tradition, run by the members; students are 
encouraged to take an active role in organising gaming groups and to try out new things and become part 
of the wider gaming community in Pudsey Grammar School. Students are required to stay in the club until 
4:30pm unless written permission is granted. 

Activity: PGS Strategy Gaming Club 
Day: Friday (Starting from Friday 29nd September, 2023) 
Time: 3:15pm – 4:30pm 
Location: Room 103/104 – initially meeting on the Street. 
Staff: Mr Pugh and Mr Brigden 

Please complete Consent Form on Parentmail only if your child wishes to attend. 

This must be completed before they can attend the first meeting. Upon registration, they will receive a 
membership card for free which grants access to the club resources and gives discounts in a variety of 
stores in Leeds and Pudsey, and should be brought to all future meetings of the club. Future, 
lost/damaged cards will need to be replaced and paid for through ParentPay. 

If there are any questions about this please contact t.pugh@pudseygrammar.co.uk 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Mr T Pugh                                                                Mrs A.Burgum 
Teacher of Maths and Computing                          Assistant Headteacher - Personal Development 
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